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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                            15th November 2018
Dear Parents & Carers

We are very pleased to invite you all to our ‘Christmas Craft Fair’ to be held in the school hall after school on Wednesday 12th December.

Crafts made by the children and teaching staff will be on sale to raise funds for our school.  
We are also plan to hold a raffle of Christmas Hampers to be drawn during the Craft Fair.  Tickets will be on sale during the KS1 Christmas play performances, in the playground after school and during the craft fair.  Raffle tickets will be available from Monday 3rd December.
We would be grateful for donations for these hampers, a list will shortly be appearing outside the school office with a list of items required, if you are happy to donate please put your name next to this item.  Please hand your donations to a member of staff for safe keeping ideally no later than Friday 7th December.

We really appreciate all your support and look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Craft Fair.

Best wishes

The Bealings Team
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